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m
Happy New Year Ohara Chicago Chapter Members fd
We wish your 2024 be filled with new adventure, lots of love and joy!!!

Our New Year Luncheon Party is on Sunday January 21* at 11:30 am at MingHin Cuisine, 2168 S.
Archer Ave. Chicago Chinatown. It will be Dim Sum, no minimum fee, no deposit, but we need
the head count in order to reserve a table. We will ask you to rsvp with Jan Wiltsie at your earliest
convenience or by January 15th. As we struggle to reach the best compromise on a location, we
are going to try to meet in Chicago this time.

Please renew your membership by January 15", We will distribute the 2024 roster in February. We
list the members' information of those who submit the membership form along with membership
fee. Please send the completed form along with $25 membership fee check to our Membership
Chair, Patricia Rosenmann 1922 Havenshire Rd. Aurora, IL60502

If you are coming to the New Year's Party, you may bring your renewal form and the fee. If you
only use electronic payment such as Zelle, PayPal etc., please renew your membership through
your teacher or other members who will write a check for you.

I ask for your very best effort to join the New Year's Party at Chicago Chinatown. Please bring
your family and friends!

We look forward to celebrating the New Year with you!
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